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January 2018
Happy New Year
Dear Parents:

I extend my best wishes to you for a very Happy, Blessed and Healthy New Year.  I look forward to working with all of you in 2018.
I thank all of our parents who helped make our Christmas Celebrations so wonderful for our Children.  Our Christmas Concert, Santa Sale and Brunch with Santa were all very enjoyable events.  So many of you, our parents, worked so hard to make these events so successful.  Mrs. McLaughlin and all of our teachers; and of course, our talented students especially, made our Annual Christmas Concert a spectacular Event.
Our School Community will celebrate Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Birthday with a Prayer Service on Thursday, January 18th at 10:15 AM for Kindergarten – Grade 3; and at 1:00 PM for Grades 4-8.  All are invited to attend.  In observance of Dr. King’s Birthday, school will be closed on Monday, January 15th.

Progress reports will be given out on Friday, January 26th.
We are looking forward to Catholic Schools Week which will begin on 
January 29th – February 2nd.  This year’s theme is:  Catholic Schools – Learn, Serve, Lead, Succeed.  Calendar of Events will be sent home as the week gets closer.  It should be a wonderful week of celebrating Catholic Schools.
We congratulate our Eighth Grade Students – Class of 2018 - who received their class rings at their Ring Blessing Ceremony on December 21st.  We thank our Pastor, Fr. Pagnotta for the beautiful Ceremony.

Please mark your calendars - Friday, March 16th.  Our Home School Fundraising Committee will sponsor Sip & Paint Fundraiser.  I thank Mrs. Edna Brown who has graciously volunteered to Chair this fundraiser.  At last year’s event, all participants had a wonderful time.  Tickets will be available shortly.

Again, I wish you a very Happy and Healthy New Year.  Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.







God Bless You,







Mr. John Richards







Principal
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